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30th June 2022 
  
Deputy David Cullinane T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E: david.cullinane@oireachtas.ie 
  
Re: PQ 29819/22 – National Rehabilitation Hospital Inpatient Beds 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health the average number of open and funded National 
Rehabilitation Hospital inpatient beds in the public health system in 2021; and if he 
will make a statement on the matter.” 
  
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
  
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking an update on the average number of 
open and funded National Rehabilitation Hospital inpatient beds, which has been referred to 
the Ireland East Hospital Group for direct response. 
 
I have had this matter examined and am advised that at the start of 2021 the National 
Rehabilitation Hospital had 103 open beds. This increased to 110 by December 2021. The 
average number of open beds for 2021 was 107. 
 
The National Rehabilitation Hospital is currently funded for all 120. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Ms. Sinéad Brennan, 
Group Director of Quality, Clinical Governance & Patient Safety 
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